
 

 

 

 

THE SANTA FE COUNTY HEARING OFFICER 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 14, 

2019 AT 3:00 PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

THOSE ITEMS SCHEDULED TO BE HEARD 

ON APRIL 11, WILL BE HEARD AT THE NEXT 

REGULARY SCHEDULED HEARING OFFICER 

MEETING ON February 14, 2019. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


